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Wednesday 19th  April 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Strike Action in schools 
 
Following the ballots earlier in the year by teachers unions, I am writing to inform you 
that the National Education Union (NEU) has announced two further days for its teacher 
members to strike in school across England.  
 
The dates are:   
Thursday 27th April 2023 
Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
  
Whilst as a school we regret any inconvenience this may cause, we must respect that 
members of any professional association/union have the right to take action following a 
legal ballot. The commitment of our staff to your children remains as high as ever and 
any decisions that staff make will not be taken lightly. 
 
After conducting a school risk assessment our school will be partially closed on the dates 
above. 
 
The classes closed on the above dates are: 
 
Nursery – morning and afternoon sessions 

Heroes class – year 3 

Hot Shots class - year 4 

High Flyers class – year 5  

 
All other classes in school will remain open as normal.  All children from these classes 
must attend school as normal. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Alyson Rigby 
Headteacher 
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